
  

 
 

 

Circular AUS/2022-2023               6 January 2023 
 
Dear parents and students,  
 
WELCOME TO OUR NEW HEAD OF PRIMARY 
We thank and appreciate Mr Rocco and Ms Sadia who had to take up many additional 
responsibilities during the time that we were searching for a new Head of Primary. We salute you 
for the commitment and leadership that you’ve shown during this challenging first term! 
 
Although Ms Lizy Rosaline, who started her tenure in AUS on Monday, 2nd of January, has introduced 
herself to all our Primary Section’s students and parents, it is important to welcome her again to the 
whole AUS school community. 

Ms Lizy Rosaline holds a Masters both in English and Education, a Bachelor 
of Chemistry as well as a Bachelor of Education in English/Science from the  
University of Madras.  
Prior to joining AUS, she has 22 years of teaching experience in British 

Curriculum and CBSE schools in India, Oman and the UAE. For the past 9 

years she worked in leadership roles in Dubai at GEMS Education and was 

given an opportunity to act as a CIE Mentor for the past 4 years. 

Ms Lizy shares: “I firmly believe in the power of the Teacher to ‘influence   

and mould’ a student’s impressionable mind. My Goal of the Year is to 

inculcate reading habits in students and to raise the standard of teaching 

and learning within the Primary.” 

We are looking forward to working together to lead our Primary section to even higher hights in the 
future. 
 
 

WELLBEING CHAMPION  
I take this opportunity to introduce our Wellness champion, Pooja Harikumar. She is also our 
secondary and sixth-form school counsellor. In addition to nurturing our students, Pooja is actively 
involved in wellness activities for staff and students. We are looking forward to working with her in 
her role as our Wellness Champion. On behalf of her, I would like to thank all parents who 
participated in our survey conducted in Term 1. The feedback and suggestions obtained from this 
survey are taken very seriously by the school. The result of the survey and the actions taken can be 
accessed through the link below.  

https://www.canva.com/design/DAFWsVGkiCo/coX0hOhrGH23sTcv0FeAJQ/watch?utm_content=
DAFWsVGkiCo&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link&utm_source=publishsharelink 
 
 
CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR STUDENTS WHO WON THE PWC INTER-SCHOOL CHALLENGE 
Year 13 students from Arab Unity School participated in PwC’s Inter-school Challenge on 10th 
December 2022. The AUS-team included Ibraheem Abdul Raheem Akbar, Sharanya Kanathasan, and 
Ishmal Afridi. The team challenge was divided into five point-based rounds with each round focusing 
on theme-based questions. The team managed to get through all 4 rounds to stay in the game. 
Round 5 questioning concentrated on Accounting & Finance questions, a strength area for our team, 
and they left everyone behind on the leaderboard. The victorious AUS students were awarded 
shields and a trophy to add to Arab Unity School's hall of fame.   
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ADMISSIONS FOR FS2 STUDENTS AND SIBLINGS IN YEARS 1-8 FOR 2023-24 ACADEMIC YEAR   
Applications for admissions for FS2 students and siblings who want to join in Years 1-8 for next 
academic year (2023-24) will open from this coming week.  
 
If you have any queries with regards to this process, please contact the Admissions Officer on the 
following email address: admission@arabunityschool.ae   
 
 
PAYMENT OF PENDING SCHOOL FEES 
THANK YOU to all those parents who have cleared all pending fees for the first term to ensure 
uninterrupted learning for their children. 
 
If you have not cleared all pending fees for Term 1, please do so at the earliest to ensure that your 
child/ren will receive Term 1 Student Report/s and continue their learning in school without 
interruption.  
 
 
Please stay safe and healthy!  
 
 
 
 
Leonard Murphy 
Principal 
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